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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County Offices Closed in Observance of 
Memorial Day 
HC-2019-17 
Hendersonville, NC – May 24, 2019 
 
 
Memorial Day is the time that we remember those who made the ultimate sacrifice for our 
country.  The flags of our armed services branches once again hang from the balcony of the 
Historic Courthouse on Main Street.  “The flags honor the veterans who gave their last breath for 
this county.  Memorial Day began with Decoration Day and later became known as Memorial Day, 
a day to memorialize all those who gave their lives in defense of our constitution, our nation,” said 
Chairman Grady Hawkins.  With the 75th anniversary of D-Day quickly following Memorial Day 
this year, the flags will continue to fly through June 6.  
 
All Henderson County local government offices and agencies, Animal Services, all branches of the 
Henderson County Public Library, and Solid Waste including the Transfer Station and Convenience 
Center, and the Henderson County Courthouse will close in observance of Memorial Day on 
Monday, May 27, 2019. 
 
The Henderson County Visitor Center will operate under holiday hours from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 
p.m. 
 
The delivery of emergency services will not be disrupted on May 27. 
 
All Henderson County parks are open 365 days a year. 
 
All Henderson County offices and agencies, the Courthouse, Henderson County public libraries, the 
animal shelter, the transfer station and convenience center will resume normal operating hours on 
Tuesday, May 28, 2019. 
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